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Welcome to the Common Questions, an exciting initiative brought to you by the Wabash
Center for Teaching and Learning in Theology and Religion. In this series, we bring together
some of the most esteemed scholars and educators in the field to engage with a central,
thought-provoking question. The goal is to challenge and inspire. By exploring these questions,
we  hope  to  create  a  dynamic  platform for  scholarly  dialogue,  illuminate  complexities  in
education,  and  enhance  our  understanding  of  the  transformative  power  of  teaching  and
learning in these vital disciplines. Featuring a diverse range of perspectives, this effort is a
means of expanding the borders of academic rigor with profound spiritual and philosophical
inquiry.

This time, we asked…

“If school were in heaven, preparing souls for Earth, what would you teach, how and why?”

Gathered here are responses from:

Nicholas A. Elder, University of Dubuque

Emily Kahm, College of Saint Mary, Omaha

AHyun Lee, Garrett Evangelical Theological Seminary

Oluwatomisin Olayinka Oredein, Brite Divinity School

Yau Man Siew, Tyndale Seminary of Tyndale University

https://wabash.center/2024/10/common-questions/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1xFTpmryu4WyR0M5lgwSApSmAjXbO9GZR?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RWUtXv49r7w_y64nd637-HAmFF5imulZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RWUtXv49r7w_y64nd637-HAmFF5imulZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ukf7AgF19iW5Dmt9oeTcZ1fWQeTIJT-k/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ukf7AgF19iW5Dmt9oeTcZ1fWQeTIJT-k/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_LJ6GSY9sbXGBf3jHUxiYZecaW8OwVpE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_LJ6GSY9sbXGBf3jHUxiYZecaW8OwVpE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Rq0fofcWtkH1c9KmUjUrHZVvly38mPhG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Rq0fofcWtkH1c9KmUjUrHZVvly38mPhG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_si9NmOs-crWylzRr3REP39d6PdtCp9k/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_si9NmOs-crWylzRr3REP39d6PdtCp9k/view?usp=sharing
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Richelle White, Kuyper College

Marvin Wickware, Lutheran School of Theology

If you are interested in sharing you response to this prompt or future Common Questions,
please reach out to our blogs editor, Donald E. Quist at quistd@wabash.edu.
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